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Hulse, Kathy

From: TWCA Risk Management Fund <office@twcarmf.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 12:27 PM
To: Hulse, Kathy
Subject: TWCARMF Risk Alert - Hurricane Rafael

Click here to view this message in a browser window.  

RISK ALERT

November 6, 2024

HURRICANE RAFAEL

The National Hurricane Center in Miami shows Hurricane Rafael strengthening
and moving into the Gulf of Mexico after it strikes Cuba. Storm advisories are
already out for the Florida Keys. After it moves into the Gulf, Rafael is forecast to
move northwestward which could expose the Texas Coast to Tropical Storm
conditions. At this time, the models are somewhat contradictory about path and
strength. Click on this link to follow the National Hurricane Center's forecast on
Rafael: https://www.nhc.noaa.gov/#Rafael. 

For that reason, we recommend you monitor the National Hurricane Center and
local forecasts over the next few days and take any necessary precautions. Fund
Risk Control consultants and claims staff are watching this potentially major
hurricane closely.  

Remember to activate and review your Emergency Action Plan for Tropical
Storms/Hurricanes. Don’t hesitate to call the Fund’s Risk Control Consultants for
additional information about preparations. For those members without a written
plan, please use the TWCARMF Severe Weather Emergency Response Plan
Template as a resource to help with your preparation efforts. Stay informed and
stay safe. 

Use the links below for more information and tools 

Recent Member Communications 

Workers' Compensation Forms 
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Liability and Property Loss Notices 

Fund Contact List 

www.twcarmf.org 
     

 
If you do not wish to receive future emails, click here. 

Texas Water Conservation Association Risk Management Fund 
10535 Boyer Boulevard, Suite 100 

Austin, Texas 78758 

  
 


